IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Beatty Water & Sanitation District

Has Levels of Fluoride Above the Secondary Drinking Water Standards

Our water system recently violated a secondary drinking water standard. Although this is not an
emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened, what you should do, and what
we did and are doing to correct this situation.

The results of the analyses of fluoride from water samples collected on October 5™ at S529 indicate that
fluoride was at or above the Secondary Maximum Contaminant Level (SMCL) of 2.0 mg/I. The detected
concentration at S529 was 3.1 mg/I

What should | do?

You do not need to us an alternative (e.g., bottled) water supply. Fluoride is an aesthetic concern.
However, if you have specific health concerns, consult your doctor and dentist.

What does this mean?

At the levels shown above, fluoride in the water is not a public health concern. But it may cause brown
stains and pitting in the teeth of children

What is being done?

Samples at the sample station and of our source water locations will be taken and monitored more
frequently for any changes in the level of fluoride in the water.

For mor information please contact Lance Goodman with Beatty Water & Sanitation District at
(775) 553-2931

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may
not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing the copies by hand or
mail.

This notice is being sent to you by Beatty Water 7 Sanitation District — State Water System ID#
NV0000009. Date distributed: 12/22/21



